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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
           NEWSLETTER – 22.10.21

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                           E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                                       @htseaton (twitter)
Thankyou 
As we break up for half term I would like to say a huge thank you to staff, children and parents for such a positive start to the new academic year. 
It’s been wonderful to be more ‘together’ and less restricted.  It has felt much more like the Holy Trinity community that we know from pre covid times.  It’s been a very long half term and I’m sure pupils and staff alike are looking forward to a well-deserved break.

Thank you once again for all the support around Covid, taking children for PCR tests and ensuring they are not in school if they are unwell.  This has undoubtably helped in ensuring the safety of pupils and staff against Covid. 

Our Covid email covid@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk remains the contact route for reporting suspected cases and results for PCR tests.

Enjoy the break and we look forward to seeing you all on 1st November. 
School Meals

The deadline date to inform the office of any changes to your child’s lunch arrangements is today. Any changes should be confirmed in writing. School meals are £2.13 per day, i.e. £10.65 per week and are payable through ParentPay.

Parent View

We would encourage all parents to spend a few moments completing parent view for our school at hhttps://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

The mini survey has 10 questions and takes around 5 minutes to complete.

Year 3 Virtual Trip

This week Year 3 had a virtual trip to different places within the North East as part of their Geography topic.  They shared their favourite locations from previously completed homework and told each other about their experiences at each place. Year 3 toured from Holy Island to Alnwick, Newcastle to Durham, and Barnard Castle across to Saltburn! At each location they identified different human and physical features. The children thoroughly enjoyed their virtual experience
Holiday Dates for Your Diary 2021/2022

22nd Oct 
School Closes for half term holidays
1st Nov 

School Reopens

3rd Nov 
Church, half of Rec/Y2/Y4/Y6 

8th Nov                 Seaton Crew Afterschool Childcare 
CLOSED For 1 Day (due to staff training)
10th Nov    
Church, half Rec/Y1/Y3/Y5

17th Nov 
Church, half Rec/Y2/Y4/Y6

24th Nov 
Church, half Rec/Y1/Y3/Y5

1st Dec   
Church, half Rec/Y2/Y4/Y6

8th Dec 
 Church, half Rec/Y1/Y3//Y5

17th Dec

School Closes for Christmas holidays
4th Jan

School Reopens

18th Feb

School Closes for half term holidays
28th Feb

School Reopens

8th April

School Closes for Easter holidays
25th April
School Reopens

2nd May

Bank Holiday – School closed
27th May
School Closes for half term holidays & PDDays
9th June

School Opens

21st July
School Closes for summer holidays 
Christmas Nativities

As detailed in our previous newsletter due to the ongoing pandemic, each class will perform their own Christmas Nativity.  They will take place in the school hall where we can safely accommodate 60 adults (2 adults per pupil). 

Nursery 
Wednesday, 8th December, 9.30 a.m.
Reception 
Thursday, 9th December, 2.15 p.m.
Y 1

Friday, 10th December,2.15 p.m.
Y 2

Friday, 10th December, 9.30 a.m.
Y 3 

Tuesday, 7th December, 9.30 a.m. 
Y 4 

Thursday, 9th December, 9.30 a.m.
Y 5 

Tuesday, 7th December, 2.15 p.m. 

Y 6 

Wednesday, 8th December, 2.15 p.m.
A Message From the PTA

The PTA was set up by a group of parents and has been running for a number of years.  We have provided Xmas and Easter Disco’s, school fairs, raffles, scooter Storage, Xmas Cards and lots more. The parents still running the PTA have agreed to continue running it for this academic year even though their children have left the school. We are therefore looking for volunteers to take over the running of the PTA. If no volunteers are found then unfortunately the PTA will have to end. If you are interested in becoming a volunteer please get in touch by emailing the PTA on holytrinitypta@outlook.com
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








